
Sutton Poyntz neighbourhood plan
Steering group

Land use and conservation Subgroup

Discussion 24/5/17

Present : Mike Blee and Huw Llewellyn

Notes

Agreed lots of overlap with other subgroups so will need good communication not to 
duplicate or contradict. 

To define remit and parameters to work to need to review results of original survey and 
also worth reviewing other plans to see how other groups have addressed this area. 

Also worth conversation with Julie on 7 June to explore her thoughts. 

Lots of possible uses of local land but fewer probable and local need needs clarifying. 

Questions for June 7 to be forwarded to Colin. 

• Can the plan influence land becoming temporary camping sites during the summer. 
One became quite extensive extending up towards the White Horse?

• Could / Should the plan address applications for 'Solar farms'?
• Parking around the Springhead has been raised as an issue. As a group we seem 

to be positive about the Springhead and its success. But with success comes 
parking issues - especially with functions - mainly weddings. Could we seek her 
help with this and how we could help manage the difficulties?

• What other changes of land use should we thinking about - pre-empting?

Next meeting following June 7 to be arranged. 

Hopefully before next steering group meeting. 


